
January 6, 2014

Debra Howland
Executive Director & Secretary
Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, N. H. 03301-2429

Re: DW 12-254 Forest Edge Water Company
Temporary and Permanent Rate Proceeding

Dear Ms. Howland:

In accordance with Public Utilities Commission Order No. 25,612 in DW 12-254
enclosed is the original and six copies of the Company’s tariff supplement reflecting
authorization to recover the revenue differential between temporary and permanent rates
and rate case expenditures. If you, the Staff and/or the Commissioners have any
questions or comments, please contact Stephen P. St. Cyr at ~pjj~ipstcyr~yahoo.com
or 207-423-0215.

Sincerely,

Nathanial Sullivan

Cc: Stephen P. St. Cyr


